
From:   Maureen Scheible   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   June 15, 2016

Subject:   FCC File No. 0660-EX-ST-2016
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Dear Ben,

I finally found the Correspondence page. Thank you for guiding me to it.  Do you have a status for our
STA application from NTIA? We are only 5 days away from our desired transmission date.

Sincerely,
Maureen Scheible


